To: Lee, BarbaraLee.Barbara@epa.gov}; Guria, Peter[Guria.Peter@epa.gov}
From: Raikar, Amitkumar

Sent: Thur 8/13/2015 12:17:33 AM

Subject: RE: Provisional Satellite Phone Rate for the Gold King Mine ER, TO 9019-011
ERRS4R9-0158.pdf

I will provisionally approve the rates until Friday August 21. In the meantime, let us review the
document they have provided (attached) which seems to have a breakdown of how they
determined their rate.

Thanks.

Best regards,

Amit Raikar
Contracting Officer

1.8, EPA Region 9, MTS-4-3
75 Hawthorne Street
San Francisco, CA 84105

Ph: 415-872-3713

raikar.amitkumar@epa.gov

From: Lee, Barbara

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 3:47 PM

To: Raikar, Amitkumar; Guria, Peter

Subject: RE: Provisional Satellite Phone Rate for the Gold King Mine ER, TO 9019-011

Hi Amit,

Per our discussion, we approve of this provisional rate with the caveat that we can negotiate or
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change when more information is available to determine if the price 1s fair and reasonable.

Barbara Lee

US EPA, Region IX

Emergency Response, Planning, and Prevention
Office (415) 972-3195

Fax (415) 947-3518

From: Raikar, Amitkumar

Sent: Wednesday, August 12,2015 1:08 PM

To: Guria, Peter

Cec: Lee, Barbara

Subject: FW: Provisional Satellite Phone Rate for the Gold King Mine ER, TO 9019-011
Importance: High

Best regards,

Amit Raikar
Contracting Officer

1.8, EPA Region 9, MTS-4-3
75 Hawthorne Street
San Francisco, CA 84105

Ph: 415-872-3713

raikar.amitkumar@epa.gov

From: Laurie Palmer [mailto:Ipalmer@eqm.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 11,2015 10:13 AM

To: Raikar, Amitkumar; Lee, Barbara

Cc: Ronald McManamy Jr; Betsy Kuhlenberg

Subject: Provisional Satellite Phone Rate for the Gold King Mine ER, TO 9019-011
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Importance: High

Hi Amit,

EQM has been tasked to provide a satellite phone in support of the on-water sampling operations taking
place under the Gold King Mine ER, TO 9019-011. | have attached the rate build-up sheet and details for
this proposed rate.

We had previously proposed this rate {o be added to the Contract in 2013, but it was not approved at the
time. Therefore, we are now asking for this rate to be approved specifically for this Task Order.

Please call Ron McManamy or me at 425-673-2900 if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Laurie

Laurie Palmer

Contract Specialist

Environmental Quality Management, Inc.
18938 120" Avenue NE, Suite 103
Bothell, Washington 8011
425-673-2900 - Phone

425-673-7511 - Fax

DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this electronic message is intended only for the use of this individual or entity
to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
informed that any dissemination, in whole or part, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please notify the sender and purge this message.
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